
 
FROM THE BOARDROOM 
 

Board Meeting held 25th March 2021 
 

1. FINANCE. 

The Net Surplus for the month of February 2021 was $120,717. The YTD Net Surplus is $974,408. 

This is $190,667 over budget.  

 

2. COVID RESTRICTIONS 

Whilst most restrictions have eased, the scanning of the Service NSW QR code on arrival is still a 

requirement.  

 

3. DINE AND DISCOVER NSW 

LRGC is a participating business in this NSW Government initiative which has now been 

implemented. To be eligible you can use either the ServiceNSW app or apply on line. You will 

receive 4 x $25 vouchers, two of which can be used in the Club 7 days a week for breakfast or lunch 

in the White Rock Cafe. 

 

4. NEW FURNITURE 

Delivery of the new tables and chairs is expected in late April. 

 

5. CENTENARY YEAR 

Tickets are still available for the High Tea to be held Thursday 13 May.  

For those Members who have not collected their Centenary personalised bag tags they can be 

collected from reception. 

 

6. AUSTRALIAN SPORTS FOUNDATION 

The Board has identified two projects to improve the course and Clubhouse over the next few years. 

The first is a bunker renovation program. Most bunkers on the course at the moment host a number of 

maintenance issues following rain events. This has been highlighted during the heavy rains we have 

experienced in the last 2 weeks. This will be a long term project which will address these issues. The 

second is the replacement of the Bi Fold doors which will allow better access to the outside areas of 

the Club, whilst addressing ongoing maintenance concerns. 

To make a donation please log on to our Australian Sports Foundation web site 

https://asf.org.au/projects/long-reef-golf-club/ and follow the instructions. 

Thank you for your kind support. 

 

7. SUBSCRIPTIONS 

Membership invoices will be sent to Members in the next couple of weeks for the subscription year 

2021/22 along with the payment options available. 

 

Stay safe and stay well 
 

Stephen Twigg 

President 
 
Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended to 

provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at 

its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy 

considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document  
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